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Dear Friends, 

Greetings from cold, snowy Ohio.  It is hard to believe that a 
month ago I was able to help host a dental team from the 
Cleveland area in warm, sunny Oaxaca.  Thank you for your 
prayers!  We saw God open many doors, despite the Pandemic 
and the Omicron spike, for this group to minister to almost 250 
patients in the remote town of Mamay in Amoltepec, Oaxaca.   
 

 
 

The dental clinic was hosted by the local church and many people who 
would never dream of going to an evangelical church were greeted by 
Christians from Amoltepec, the city of Oaxaca, and Ohio, all working 
together to share God’s love with them.  Several members of our MAF 
team in Oaxaca, plus a medical doctor and a dentist from our church in 
Oaxaca, were able to join in to help make this a successful 
multicultural endeavor. We regularly got questions from those we 
served asking why these people would come. Questions like this open 
doors to share the gospel.  Pray that Pedro, the local pastor, will have 
many opportunities to share the Good News with unbelievers.  Please 
pray that the seeds planted will bring forth fruit for the Kingdom. 
 

Mike was able to help our pilot Amos with a six-month check ride 
and received a check ride from one of our flight instructors, Danny, 
from our Training Department in Idaho who made the trip to Oaxaca.  
Danny also flew with Gregorio while he was there.  Gregorio is a 
young Mexican Christian commercial pilot who feels called to fly with 
MAF.  Danny made several suggestions of areas where Gregorio 
could work to improve his skills as a pilot.  Please pray that God 
would open the doors for him to get the additional training he needs 
to fly with MAF. 
 
Please continue to pray for an office for MAF in Oaxaca.  By the time you read this we will have vacated our old 
building, which the airport plans to demolish, and moved into a temporary trailer.  The airport has assigned us an 
empty lot to develop into an office space.  Pray for favor, wisdom and for God’s provision. 

 
Thank you for your prayers and financial support which make it possible for us to continue to 

share God’s love in Oaxaca. 
Love in Jesus, 
Mike and Joan 
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Ross Ministry Update 

You are the light of the world…let your light shine before others, so that they may see your good 

works and give glory to your Father who is in heaven.  Matt 5:14-16 
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